
    
 

May 29, 2020 

Hello again Smithfield Middle School Families: 

As we complete week 8 of remote learning, we wanted to reach out with another 
update. Firstly, we hope that you and your family continue to be well and are taking time to 
take care of yourselves. If we can be of help please don’t hesitate to reach out to any of us at 
the school. 

On the theme of wellbeing, please check out the new newsletter from TDSB 
Psychological Services, ​Hearts & Minds​, for parents and caregivers in our communities. It 
contains information, tips and ideas meant to make parenting a little bit easier, for you and 
your children. Many other additional resources pertaining to supporting wellness can be found 
here:  ​TDSB Professional Support Services​.  

As you may know, applications to TDSB 2020 Summer School are now being accepted 
online. Our elementary summer school program focus is to close the achievement and 
well-being gap and to continue student engagement into the month of July. Programs for 
students in Grades 3-8 will be delivered from July 6 to 31, 2020 from 9am-12pm. To register your 
child and find information about the schools offering summer school programs ​TDSB Summer 
School Applications 2020  

Teachers continue to program and to  reach out to students and families via phone, 
email and through the google classroom. Should you have any questions, please continue to 
email your child’s teacher directly as a first point of contact. If further assistance is required, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to the school administrative team, our emails are listed 
below. Please be reminded of the importance of accessing the TDSB ​website​ along with many 
other ​TDSB Resources for Parents​ that are being continuously updated. 

We are all committed to helping and supporting students, please take care during 
these extraordinary times. Stay safe and healthy.  

We wish you all an excellent weekend. We will be in touch again soon. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
S. Sidhu-Thomas, Principal  satbir.sidhu-thomas@tdsb.on.ca 
J. Morrone, Vice Principal john.morrone@tdsb.on.ca  
D. Zamin, Vice Principal deborah.zamin@tdsb.on.ca 
Carmela Caputo, Office Administrator Carmela.Caputo@tdsb.on.ca 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/0/aboutus/docs/Hearts-Minds-May-19-2020.pdf
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Professional-Support-Services/Psychological-Services
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Innovation/Elementary-Summer-School
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Innovation/Elementary-Summer-School
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Innovation/ForParents
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